
CONCORD PIECEMAKERS BASKET OF QUILTS SHOW

OCTOBER 18TH & 19TH 2024


Registration, Quilt Drop-Off, Pick-up Instructions


To All Entrants:


I'm Carol Duff and it is my pleasure to be your Registrar for this year's Basket of Quilts.  I have set out 
information to help fill out the registration form(s) and important dates to remember are on the back 
side of this sheet, so be sure to pin it on the kitchen bulletin board or wherever important notes go.


The location of the quilt show is St. Matthews United Methodist Church, 435 Church Street, Acton.


Deadline for Registration forms for entries to quilt show is September 6th due to the time it takes to 
prepare for the show.  No entries will be accepted after that date.


Use a separate form for each entry.  Please submit forms as soon as possible.  Items do not have to 
be completed until the day before Drop-Off day.


Be sure to sew a label with your name and title of the item, and place near the bottom of the quilt.


Sew a 4-5 inch wide sleeve for hanging.  See the CPM website for instructions.


Attach two 4" x 6" photos.  Include the corner of the quilt folded to reveal the label and backing 
fabric.  If quilt is not complete, indicate colors that may be used for the backing.  Also indicate on the 
photo if there is a particular "TOP" to the quilt.


If your item is for sale indicate this on the registration form AND on a Boutique form.  See the CPM 
website for Boutique form instructions.  The Boutique will handle the communication between you and 
the buyer.  Payment to the guild is 20% of the agreed price.


Remember to title your creation.  Pat yourself on the back and show off your hard work with a name!


Accurately measure width and length.  The layout designers will use these measurements in 
planning the show.  Oversized quilts will be folded and placed on a sheet.


Check the techniques used and circle any Specialty Categories you were involved in.


Acknowledge the person who quilted your piece if you had someone else do it.


Write a short (maximum 40 words) description.  Do not repeat information you already entered on the 
form.  Some information our guests might like to know:  Is this your original design?  If not, what is the 
name of the pattern or design source.  What was your inspiration, a place, painting or photo, 
particular style or designer?  Did you make this for a special person or event?  Did you experiment 
with color or a new technique?


When you've completed the registration form, mail or email your registration form(s) and photo(s) to 
Carol Duff, 14 Bennetts Crossing, Ayer, MA  01432 or ckduff01@gmail.com.




DATES TO REMEMBER


September 6th 	 is the deadline for registration


 September 25th 	 is the last day to withdraw an item from the show.  Contact Lola Chaisson

	 	 	 if  withdrawing an item.


October 17th:	 Drop off your quilt or wearable at St. Matthew's Church, Acton 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 between 8:00 - 10:00 a.m.


Remember to fold your quilt so the label is visible.


Present your items at the registration desk in the front lobby where a show label will be attached and 
you will receive a receipt for each of your items.  You will need these receipts to pick up your items.

Move to the bag desk and place each of your items in its labeled bag.  Then place your bag in the 
area designated on the label.


October 19th:	 Pick up your quilt or wearable after the show.  Your will need your receipt(s) to 		
	 	 	 obtain your item(s). 


The show will close at 4:00 p.m.  Items will be distributed following clean-up of the church.  Once 
the church is put back together we will begin the distribution process.  Many hands make less work.  
So, be sure to pitch in!


LET'S HAVE A WONDERFUL SHOW!!
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